
The Secretary, 
I welcome this overdue enquiry initiated by the Australian Democrats to tighten 
regulation to protect children from hyper-sexualised images and messages 
bombarding them from every angle in advertisements. 
I strongly support Women's Forum Australia and the Australian Family Association 
submissions on this issue. 
The welfare of our future adults is at stake. Please act to protect family values, which 
our country will not survive without. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mary Harrold 
 




